18 The Perfins Bulletin

out HARRY RICKARD bought the perfins collection offered by LARRY

OWEN in the November/December Bulletin. Harry says he will

of the use the collection to add to his own and as a reference base
in.basket for his new column.

EDWARD FORD came through with a copy of the July/August 1977
Bulletin for the Library in response to our appeal in the
November /December issue. Thanks Ed. And thanks also to
others who offered to help.

RAY CROW is keeping perfins before the general collecting
public. Ray devoted a recent "Stamp Lamp'" column to per-
fins. Ray writes the column for STAMP COLLECTOR on a reg-
ular basis.

STAMP COLLECTOR also carries a column by member LEA BLAUVELT.
Lea writes '""This Week on Stamps,' a calendar of historical
events noted on postage stamps. It is an interesting col-
umn even for those of us who only collect perfins.

JAMES P. EHRBAR shares this cover of the UT/Co pattern
used by the Union Trading Company of Hong Kong. The cover
bears four examples of the perfin. Ehrbar says he isn't

a Hong Kong collector and would be open to a trade for U.S.
perfins he can use. If you want to swap, contact him at
1250 Eastwood Drive, Anaheim, CA 92805.



